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Providence Township 
Parks/Recreation Committee Meeting                                                                       

June 10, 2021 
7:00 

 
 
The regular meeting of the Providence Township Parks/Recreation Committee was held 
in the township municipal office on Thursday, June 10, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.  Present were 
Committee members Chris Harnish and Bill Musser. Also present were invited guests 
Scott & Mary Peiffer from Quarryville Borough, Mark & Beth Rudy and Szilvia Troutman 
from Eden Township.  There was 1 (one) observer. 
 
Mr. Rudy and Mrs. Troutman shared information pertaining to the construction of a 
pavilion in Eden Township.  A grant from Susquehanna Riverlands was obtained.  
Contacts were Lori (DCNR) and Brandon Tennis (Lancaster County Conservancy).  The 
township had to match 50% of the grant.  This was done by donated labor and 
materials.  Their particular structure was 24’x28’ and cost approximately $9,950.00.   
The pavilion can be reserved by calling the township office. 
 
Mr. Peiffer gave an update on 2 (two) locations for accessing the trail from the 
borough.  The 2 (two) options will hopefully be presented to Borough Council at their 
August meeting. 
 
There was discussion on the Groff trailhead.  Brian Longenecker has agreed to build 
another kiosk to be placed at the Groff trailhead.  The exact location to be determined.  
There should also be an Enola Low Grade Trail sign at the Groff Trailhead.  Mr. & Mrs. 
Peiffer have volunteered to donate towards the materials for this project. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned 7:50 
 
 
 
 
 
 


